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Chris Wilson March 18, 2014

Executive Director Development Assessment, Systems and Approvals

New South Wales Government Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39

Sydney, NSW

2001

Dear Chris

RE: S96(1a) Modification for LNG Storage

I am writing to advise that Murray Goulburn Co-operative Co Limited as the owners of the site at 111-113 Quarry
Road, Erskine Park grants its consent to a Section 96 (1A) Modification Application being lodged to modify
Consent SSD 6026 which approved the construction and operation of a milk processing facility at 111-113 Quarry

Road, Erskine Park.

The modification is required to provide the temporary and interim installation of a 80,000 | gas tank at the site until
such time as the gas supply authority (Jemena) and retailer (Energy Australia) can make a permanent connection

to the site.

Please contact me at (03) 9040 5436 or at (fiona.smith@mgc.com.au) if you require any further information.

Yours faithfully

any Secretary/General Counsel
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